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09 June 2022

Lomerlyn E. Claudio

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Claudio:

 

Greetings!

This letter is to request from your good Office if we could do a courtesy visit and present how we can be

of service to the Department of Environment and Natural Resources, GreenDevelopment Sustainable

Solutions Incorporated is an Engineering and Environmental Consulting firm, who is enthusiastic to be of

assistance to you.

We are looking at offering our services and hoping to discuss a collaboration with your Office and provide

optimal solutions for your needs.

Please let us know which day and time are most convenient to visit you.  For any correspondence, kindly

reach Pamela Camille Ragos at +63 947 899 5958 and/or pam.ragos@greendevsolutions.com

Looking forward to meeting you. Thank you very much!

Sincerely,

Kevin Michelle Abella

President and CEO

GreenDevelopment Sustainable Solutions, Inc.

+63 908 8628445 / +63 2 9177069

Your Partners Towards Sustainable Growth


